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“RECYCLING ACTIVITY IN WESTERN AUSTRALIA” 

949. Hon SALLY TALBOT to the minister representing the Minister for Environment: 
I refer to the “Recycling Activity in Western Australia” report for 2010–11. 

(1) Was the report considered by the Waste Authority at its meeting on 3 October 2012? 

(2) If yes to (1), has the Waste Authority provided the minister with advice about the report? 

(3) What is that advice? 

(4) Has the minister seen the report? 
(5) Is the minister happy with the report’s conclusions? 
(6) When will the report be made available on the Waste Authority’s website? 

Hon HELEN MORTON replied: 
I thank the member for some notice of the question. 

(1) The Waste Authority considered the report at its meeting on 17 October 2012. 
(2) The Waste Authority is yet to finalise its response to the report. Once it has done so, it will provide its 

advice to the minister. 
(3) Not applicable. 
(4) No. 
(5) Not applicable. 
(6) The report will be made available on the Waste Authority’s website once it has been endorsed by the 

Waste Authority. 
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